Dear Planning,
Thank you for consulting the Environment Agency on your draft Strategic Planning Policy document.

We support the emerging vision, objectives, spatial strategy and strategic framework, and welcome
the opportunity to work with TVBC further in developing the more detailed polices.

Many thanks,
Charlotte

Charlotte Lines| Principal Planning Officer Sustainable Places West | Solent and South Downs Area |
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